
 
 
 
 
If you are working in the public sector within the State of Massachusetts, by 
law, your funds must be transferred to the (public sector) retirement system 
having jurisdiction over your current public sector employment. You should 
immediately contact the public sector retirement system you are a member of 
and notify them that you have an inactive fund with the Newton Retirement 
System. They will forward us the required written request to facilitate the 
transfer. 

 
 
 
Use this link to locate the Retirement System having jurisdiction over your 
new Massachusetts Public Sector Employment: 

 

 
www.mass.gov/perac/board-info 

 
 
 

Note: All teachers belong to one retirement system,  M A  
Teachers ’  Retirement System (MTRS), not the local 
retirement system. 

 
 
 

Please contact the (Newton) retirement office at 617-796-
1095 with any questions or if we may be 
of assistance in facilitating a transfer of your funds. 
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